
Wear your 
Halloween  

costumes to 
class! 

Thursday, 
October 24th  

through 
Wednesday, 
October 30th  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2024 

‘
             

December 22 @ Eastside High School 

In-Studio dress rehearsal 12/21/24 

No EPAC dress rehearsals this year 
         (due to circumstances beyond our control) 

Costumes will go on sale  

October 14th – November 9th   
We will have THREE SHOWS on 12/22. Show schedules will be released in 

November. If your dancer is in multiple classes, there is NO guarantee that all of 

their dances will be in the same show. Thank you for understanding!  

IMPORTANT, REGARDING AUTO PAY! 
Auto pay is charged on the 10th of every month 

 STARTING OCTOBER.  

If you are interested in putting your account on autopay, please see office staff.  

IF YOUR ACCOUNT WAS ON AUTOPAY LAST DANCE YEAR, IT WILL REMAIN ON 

AUTOPAY THIS YEAR, UNLESS THE OFFICE IS TOLD OTHERWISE OR YOU CHANGE IT 

IN YOUR ONLINE ACCOUNT. 

To receive studio texts and 

emails, please check your 

account and be sure that we 

have the correct information! 

A cell phone number must 

be listed as the priority 

number in order to receive 

texts. And you must 

subscribe to texting on your 

account. 

There’s still time to sign up for 

more classes! Registration will 

remain open as long as the class 

is not full. See our schedule to 

find your next class! 

 

 The studio will be 

CLOSED on 

Thursday, 10/31, for 

Halloween!  

Stay safe and enjoy 

the night. 
 

11/28-11/30 Closed for Thanksgiving  

12/23-1/12 Closed for Winter Break 

3/24-3/29 Closed for Spring Break 

5/23-5/26 Closed for Memorial Day 

7/4 Closed for Independence Day 

8/23 Summer Recital  

Happy Birthday! 
Staff: 

Georgina Brown 10/8 
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$25 recital fee is 

due November 9th  

Tickets will go 

on sale 

November 18th  

Please do not 

park behind 

the studio if 

you are NOT 

an employee 

Thanks! 


